
 

 

 
DATE:    May 11, 2021  
 
TO:   Parks & Community Services Board  
 
FROM:  Christy Stangland, Human Services Planner  
  
SUBJECT:   Human Services Needs Update  
   (Board feedback requested) 

 
 

Bellevue’s Human Services Needs Update is an analysis of the health and human services trends and 
issues that affect the quality of life of Bellevue residents. The Needs Update is used by the Human 
Services Commission to guide the recommendation for allocation of our Human Services Fund and 
Community Development Block Grant to the City Council. The Human Services Division staff use the 
document to direct our work and forecast how the city can prepare for changes in human services. 
Staff will provide the background of the Needs Update and the methods for gathering data.  
  
The Human Services Division is asking the Parks and Community Services Board for their input for 
the 2021-2022 Needs Update or areas that they see are human services needs in the community.  

 
 


